


of the Australian GDP. Such contributions can be achieved through donations received from major 

donors. 

Although donors have alternative investment options available to ASX listed shares, such as trusts, 

managed funds, exchange traded funds and international equities, they are still likely to invest in the 

ASX and the denial of a franking credit refund (and therefore denial of a tax deduction for donations) 

will create uncertainty and act as a deterrent to donating. 

Recommendation 

CCQ would recommend a further carve out be allowed for charitable donations. i.e where the 

franking credit refund has been disallowed because of a charitable donation, the refund be allowed, 

at least to the value of the donation. 

We encourage that the Standing Committee on Economics consider this proposal as part of the 

enquiry and broader policy review. 

Should you require further details regarding our position on this issue, please contact our Chief 

Financial Officer, Stephen Morgan  

Your sincerely, 

Chris McMillan 

Chief Executive Officer 

Cancer Council Queensland 
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